
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At this time of year, we would normally be inviting you into school to discuss how well your child has 

settled into their new surroundings and give you an opportunity to view some recent work. As you can 

appreciate, this time around, parent meetings will have to take place in a different format – either by 

telephone or via an online meeting using Microsoft Teams.  

In order to set this up, the following stages need to take place: 

1) A message will come out to parents via ClassDojo asking for a preferred method of meeting. 

We ask that you respond directly to the class teacher with one of the following options: 

• Telephone call 

• Microsoft Teams 

• No meeting required 

2) As in previous years, parents will be able to book a time slot using www.schoolinterviews.co.uk  

Click on ‘MAKE A BOOKING’ and the event code is 85rnj 

Parents will be able to book a 10 minute time slot from next Monday onwards. 

3) On the day of the parent meeting, the class teacher will make contact via the option given at 

stage one. We will use the information held by school e.g. home/mobile telephone numbers to 

make contact. If a Microsoft Teams meeting is selected, an invitation will be sent to the contact 

email address held on file. Parents may have to download the Microsoft Teams app to 

complete this process. 

This term, parent meetings will take place on Tuesday 10th November and Wednesday 11th November 

between 3:30pm and 6:30pm. 

Due to the anticipated number of calls/meetings that will have to take place, each appointment will have to 

be limited to just under ten minutes to allow for the time needed to connect to the next meeting. Please be 

understanding that this will be new to everyone and so there is potential for meetings to begin later than 

scheduled. 

There will be another parent meeting in the spring term which may hopefully be able to allow for face-to-

face meetings but with the ever-changing national picture, it is impossible to say.  

Kind regards 

Kate Mather 

Site: Sandpits Rd, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1HG 

Telephone: 01584 872765 

Site:  Clee View, Ludlow Shropshire SY8 1HX 

Telephone: 01584 873602 

Email: admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk  

Website: www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk  
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